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NYPD is one of the leading agencies for Mayor de Blasio’s Vision 

Zero plan to reduce traffic collisions in New York City.  The officers 

and civilian staff of the NYPD’s Transportation Bureau lead efforts on 

enforcement and outreach citywide.  Core to NYPD’s strategy is close 

and constant management and analysis of traffic statistics and the de-

ployment of its personnel with the appropriate enforcement re-

sponse.  This strategy is discussed and sharpened at TrafficStat, a 

weekly meeting at One Police Plaza where designated precincts report 

on the precinct traffic statistics and efforts to improve traffic safety.   

On Friday, October 16 fleet managers from the fleet federation agen-

cies NYPD, DEP, DOT, DSNY, DOHMH, Parks, FDNY, DOC,  DCAS, TLC, DOE and others were hosted by 

NYPD at the Jack Maple Room at One Police Plaza for TrafficStat.  NYPD Executive Officers from Manhattan pre-

cincts were asked about recent traffic safety performance in their respective locals.  In locations where trends were 

concerning, precincts were challenged to adopt new strategies for improvement.   

TrafficStat was developed based on the NYPD CompStat program, the long-running forum institutionalized by 

NYPD and followed by police departments across the country, where precincts report on crime statistics and 

trends.  CompStat has been credited with helping the NYPD bring down crime dramatically.  TrafficStat is also an 

important model as NYC Fleet looks to advance our own CRASH collision system and improve fleet safety.  

We would like to thank Chief Thomas Chan, Deputy Chief John Cassidy, Inspector Dennis Fulton, Shawn Alsop, 

and Deputy Commissioner Robert Martinez of NYPD for being outstanding partners to NYC Fleet and in helping 

keep our roads safer.     

2ND VISION ZERO FLEETS SAFETY FORUM, THURSDAY, NOV. 5, 2015  

Speaking of Chief Thomas Chan of NYPD, he will be 

among those presenting at our 2nd Vision Zero Fleets 

Forum on Nov. 5.   

We have a great lineup of presenters from across gov-

ernment, private fleets, technology developers, and the 

advocacy community.  Among those participating will 

be the US National Highway Traffic Safety Admin-

istration, US DOT Volpe Center, Ydanis Rodriguez, 

Chair of the City Council Transportation Committee, 

Transportation Alternatives, Action Carting, Mo-

bileye, Ford, Zendrive, and the United Ambulette Coa-

lition.   

DCAS will also be presenting the first Go, Good Op-

erator, awards to City employees.   

To find our more or RSVP, please reach out to: 

NYCfleet@dcas.nyc.gov.  


